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Update 9 October 2020: Council Halloween Events Programme 2020 
 
Newry, Mourne and Down District Council is regrettably unable to deliver its  
Halloween events in Newry and Newcastle this year, this decision has been made 
following careful consideration of the government’s ongoing response to the 
Covid-19 pandemic, and the need now to prioritise public health.  
 
In place of the annual funded Halloween events in Downpatrick, Ballynahinch, 
Kilkeel, Warrenpoint and Crossmaglen this year, council will support local 
businesses by continuing to promote the Shop Local campaign and the launch of 
a Halloween themed window dressing competition across our main towns and 
city.   
 
Further information on the Shop Local campaign will be announced shortly.   
 


